
PTA Meetings 
 

The physics department conducted PTA meeting on 5th  October 2016 and 7th October 2016 

with parents of 1st semester and 3rd semester respectively. The meeting was attended by all faculties 

along with the parents. The faculty members highlighted the different measures undertaken by the 

department for the benefit of the students. The parents present on the occasion expressed their 

satisfaction on the steps taken by the department for the benefit of students and thanked the faculty 

members for the same. The parents suggested for conduct of more such interactions in future. 

 

Pic 1: PTA meeting with Parents of 1st semester students  

Venue: Physics Departmental Room, Lat:𝟐𝟑°𝟒𝟑′𝟑𝟕𝟏𝟐"𝑵, Long:𝟗𝟐°𝟒𝟑′𝟐𝟗𝟖"𝑬, Time: 2 pm 

 

 

Pic 2: PTA meeting with Parents of 3rd semester students  

Venue: Physics Departmental Room, Lat:𝟐𝟑°𝟒𝟑′𝟑𝟕𝟏𝟐"𝑵, Long:𝟗𝟐°𝟒𝟑′𝟐𝟗𝟖"𝑬, Time: 2 pm 
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